
ST. PATRICK ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION - 6/8/20 

Meeting held via zoom. 

Called to order and opening prayer:  by Mike Coyne at 7:15 p.m. 

Present: Mike Coyne, Todd Davlin, Kim Schrauben, Dan Lawless, Pat Russman 

and Randy Hodge. 

Report of Treasurer:  Statement of activities and financial reports reviewed by 

those in attendance. 

Report of Athletic Director:  Fall sports may begin summer conditioning/open 

practices outdoors following guidelines from M.H.S.A.A which were emailed to 

parents and coaches.  Coaches need to form a plan that follows these 

guidelines.  We are looking at expecting a normal fall with cross country, 

football, and volleyball with some different rules/guidelines to follow. 

Sports Raffle Winners: 

5/3 - Mike & Lisa Lehman   5/10 - Nicholas Weller 

5/17 - Linda Bower    5/24 - John A. Scheurer 

       (made out to Marie Scheurer) 

Sports Raffle letters-Randy will let us know when we can get these sent out.  We 

have already recieved our raffle license for this. 

Fall Fest:  Discussion with making the Fall Fest a bigger event and possible 

changes to the event.  Randy will let Chair-Jill Scheurer know what plans may 

change before going ahead. 

Athletic Association is checking in to see about doing a Wagon Wheel fundraiser 

in August.  AA has been approved to hold 2 per year. Randy will discuss with 

Father Mike to make sure we have his approval before setting a date. 

Next meeting will be in august, either via zoom or in person. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:40. 

 

 


